
CITY OF LA CROSSE 
ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 

400 LA CROSSE ST 
LA CROSSE, WI 54601-3396 

PHONE: 608-789-7505 
FAX: 608-789-8184 

  
 
 

October 1, 2020 
 
BRUCE K DAVIS, D.D.S., S.C.  
2350 SOUTH AVENUE, UNIT 104A 
LA CROSSE, WI  54601 
 
Subject:  Initiation of Negotiations - Residential Tenant 
  Project ID 1641-02-22, Parcel No. 31 
  C LA CROSSE, SOUTH AVENUE 
  USH - 014, La Crosse County 
   
RE: Lease Agreement 
 
The City of La Crosse and Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) have negotiated to purchase the 
property you occupy.  The closing took place on September 30, 2020, and at that time, you will become a 
tenant of the City of La Crosse and will be asked to sign a lease.   
 
You will receive a free 30-day rental period, October 1 – October 31, 2020.  Starting November 1, 2020 your 
rent will be $1,444.47 per month, until you vacate.   Attached is a month to month lease agreement with the 
City of La Crosse.   Please review, sign and return using the postage paid envelope included.  Payments should 
be put in the drop box on the second floor of the building.  If the lease is not signed it will be assumed you will 
be vacating the property by November 1, 2020. 
 
You are receiving your minimum of 90-days assurance of occupancy for the property we are acquiring with the 
last possible vacate date of January 1, 2021.    
 
As a review, you are receiving rent free for the month of October 2020.  Please sign and return the attached 
lease agreement as soon as possible.  If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact 
me at (715) 421-9049 or via email at maria.krueger@dot.wi.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Thank you 
 
Maria "Izzy" Krueger 
 
Maria "Izzy" Krueger 
WisDOT Statewide Relocation Specialist 
 
Attachment 
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